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By the end of the meeting, participants will have…                                                              
· an understanding of statewide program and policy updates                                                     
· an understanding of regional resources
· an opportunity to collaborate with colleagues


	What
	Notes

	Welcome and Introductions
	Participants each shared a story about their own BT experience.

	Announcements and Reminders
	· Peer Review:  Peer review will be held following the March meeting.

· NCTWCS:  Please encourage all teachers to participate in the upcoming Teacher Working Conditions Survey.  This provides excellent data for improvement, especially for beginning teacher support.

· BTSP Policy Update:  Beginning Teacher Policy TCP-A-004 has been presented to the State Board and will probably be approved in December.  Changes include updates to match other policies and legislation since the last update in 2010.  The policy has been condensed to ten pages and many items which were in the policy prior to this update will now be in a BTSP Handbook.  Also, the policy addresses the role of all six Professional Teaching Standards, which will now be part of monitoring.  (Standards 1-5 were part of BT process anyway because a BT had to be proficient in those standards to convert to an SP2 license.)  Once this policy is approved, Amy will let you know about a training or webinar for you to learn more about the changes and what needs to happen with your BTSP Plan.  She will probably offer a work session for you to work on changes for your plan.

· ASU BT Support:  Jennifer Klutz is the Support Associate for Teacher Candidates and Beginning Teachers at Appalachian State University.  She couldn’t join us today, but hopefully will in March.  ASU has created this position to assist their education graduates who are in crisis of quitting or being non-renewed.  They pair a professor the graduate is comfortable with to go to them to observe, speak with the principal and mentor, co-teach, model lessons, provide resources for classroom management, etc.  If you have an ASU graduate who is struggling, keep this program in mind.  I have attached a postcard with her contact information.


· BT Summit:  The Regional Education Facilitators will hold a Beginning Teacher Summit for the Western Region on June 27, 2016 at Cherokee High School.  Please watch for a call for proposals soon and consider presenting!

· Mentor Train-the-Trainer:  Amy will offer a train-the-trainer for mentor training in June.


	IHE Program Updates
	There was one question regarding the Memo of Understanding between IHEs and LEAs for student teachers.  These still need to be directed to the Superintendent, who can direct it from there.  There was also a request for a follow-up meeting to our spring meeting regarding student teacher placement.  Amy will send out a date for this soon.


	Regional Updates

	LEAs shared their ideas for meetings.  See the attached list of ideas.

There was a discussion regarding additional support needed for lateral entry teachers.  Part of the discussion was the steep learning curve these teachers have just to learn the language of education.  One LEA creates an acronym list and an FAQ sheet to assist new teachers.  (There is an acronym list provided by DPI here:  http://www.ncpublicschools.org/acronyms/)  One suggestion was to offer a regional lateral entry support meeting at WRESA.  Participants agreed to think about ways we can better support lateral entry teachers, to be revisited at our next meeting.

LEAs shared ideas to build morale.  These included having each BT share a success at each meeting, having the district TOY offer a word of encouragement at a monthly meeting, providing “Happies” in teacher boxes once per month with a small token of appreciation and words of encouragement (Local businesses can be used to provide some of these tokens.), and highlighting specific positives when sending out the monthly BT newsletters.


	Collaborative Conversations
	Participants did a carousel activity to highlight ways they are supporting BTs with the Professional Teaching Standards.  See attached notes to see ideas.


	Q & A
	

	Next Steps and Evaluation

http://bit.ly/BTCollaborativeMtgFEEDBACK
	· Next meeting:  March 11, 2016 @ WRESA
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Ready for Anything book was provided to each participant.




Web address for resources:
Regional Education Facilitator Wiki Site: http://regedfac.ncdpi.wikispaces.net/home
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